
​Little Bears’ Weekly Newsletter
The vision of Dolores Elementary School is to provide an educational foundation that 
fosters personal success through an innovative and positive learning environment. 

In the news… 

Congratulations to our Little Bear 
Accelerated Reading Stars 

Principal’s Corner

Dear Little Bear Families,

Wow, it’s been a productive two weeks!

Apologies for the delayed publication of last

week’s newsletter; we were focused on the

hybrid plan and thought we would just make this

one a two week combination issue! I hope you

enjoy the updates and pictures!

First I want to thank everyone for expressing

their opinions about whether we stay in-person,

offer hybrid options, or go completely online. I

was so impressed with the professional,

diplomatic, and collaborative conversations held

with our Board members. I am truly honored to be

part of a community that embraces difficult

conversations and makes decisions after listening

to those involved; so that we can remain unified in

our love for children, education, and community.

Please know that we are doing the best we can to

address health safety issues and concerns while

continuing to provide the best education possible

for students. I also ask that folks please be

patient with the timing of our communications as

we are getting inundated with emails, calls, texts,

and virtual  meeting requests. We are here for

you and look forward to discussing your students

and answering questions about our elementary

hybrid learning plan and in-person learning

opportunities during the week of Nov. 30th-

Dec. 4th. Please forgive any delays.

On a brighter note, I’m so proud of our

Accelerated Reading “Stars” listed to the left!

Our students continue to shine and are enjoying

this program and learning it provides to

compliment our Core Knowledge curriculum.

We are so grateful for all of you and hope you

have a wonderful, safe, and healthy Thanksgiving

vacation with your little ones!

Warmly,

Lurleen McCormick
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Our PTA Meeting is postponed until Thursday, December 17th at 
4:00 PM. Location to be determined. A virtual invitation to be 

sent out closer to the date. In person attendance will be limited. 

Please join the Elementary PTA. Request a membership form 
from the office and return with dues.  

 
Important Updates: 

 

● Specials are too special to be voluntary. Please remember that 
even during remote learning, students will be required to 
continue learning and earning grades with Art, PE, Music, and 
Technology classes. 

● Parent guide to using Google Classroom​- In case you are 
unfamiliar with this platform, here is a ​step by step guide 
for you! 

● Hoping that everyone has a fun, healthy and safe Fall 
break. Please remember that smaller gatherings are 
always safer. Keep as much distance as you can while 
visiting and use your masks, as able. Enjoy the great 
outdoors as much as possible. Be alert to your text and 
email because if we find out that any student you were a 
close contact to develops COVID over break we will be 
letting you know. If there has to be any changes to our in 
person learning we will notify you this way as well. We will 
be looking forward to seeing you the week of December 
7th, if conditions allow.  

                    -Thank you, Denese Brisbin, Dolores schools RN 

Other Announcements 
 

Are you missing any clothing, water bottles, 
toys, or fancy masks? Have your Little Bears 

look through the lost and found area in the 
hall by the office when they return… 

 

 
 
 
Stay safe and say hello the Little Bear way 

over the holiday… 
 

 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1a-Uw4bt-QhXgvB_6hA3c1JMb1rprtmFhTE-JLqdx-zA/edit?usp=sharing
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Upcoming events: 
 

● Nov. 23-27 ​- Thanksgiving Break 
● Nov. 30th - Dec. 4th​ - Post holiday quarantine period (no 

in-person contact). ​Staff members will connect remotely with 
families to explain Hybrid plans, what days to meet in-person, 
and answer questions about short-term online learning options. 

● Nov. 30th​ at 5:30 via Google Meet - Next District 
Accountability Committee (DAC) meeting. For information, go 
to our district website: 
https://doloresschools.org/district-accountability-committee/ 

● Dec. 7th ​- Return for Group A in-person Hybrid learning if 
permitted by current conditions 

● Dec. 8th ​- Return for Group B in-person Hybrid learning if 
permitted by current conditions 

● Dec. 10th ​at  6:00 to 7:00 pm - ​Virtual Parent night ​to 
educate ourselves about the dangers of drug abuse for our 
children 
 

 

 
Practicing using Google Classroom in the 

classroom to help students work independently 
while at home will hopefully allow students to 

show off for parents and need a little less 
support… 

 

Counselor's Corner 
 
At the first of the month we learned the steps to make a friend:  
1. Be Open 
2. Find Things in Common 
3. Have Fun 
 
While this comes naturally to most kids, they will all struggle to make 
friends in certain situations and with certain kids.  So knowing the steps 
and practicing them, or just recognizing them when it comes naturally, 
will help them when the going gets tough . . . or awkward.  For those 
who struggle with friendships these are easy steps that can be 
practiced. 
 
Now we are learning the steps​ to keep​ a friend.  To make a friend, you 
have to connect with what is the same, but to keep a friend, you need to 
respect what is different.  The following steps will help the kids to easily 
show that respect.  When they are having friend trouble, help them 
analyze which step they are not following; and then, you can help them 
work on that.  (If it truly doesn't make sense and your child has followed 

Social distancing and learning in class looks 
different, but students seem to enjoy having their 

own space… 

 

https://doloresschools.org/district-accountability-committee/
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all the steps to make and keep a friend, you might need to refer back to 
the articles on bullying). It helps to remember to "B" a friend . . . 3 B 
words: 
 
1.  Have BALANCE.  This just means to take turns, help each other, 
teach each other, share, apologize and forgive each other.  
 
2. Don't BUG/BOTHER your friends.  If they don't like it, don't do it!  
 
3.  Don't get BORED with your friends.  When it is their turn to talk, 
choose a game or take a turn, show interest!  Say things like, "Great 
idea!" or "That was the hard part for me too!"  "Good job" etc.  
 
4.  The last step is just to remember to KEEP HAVING FUN!  Their 
memories of being with you still need to be pleasant!  Shocking them and 
creating drama to manipulate friends into taking sides is a "weird" and 
"awkward" way to make or keep friends.  Follow the above mentioned 
steps instead.  
 
Since it's Thanksgiving, you might want to let them know that telling a 
friend (or family member) how grateful you are for them is one of the 
most powerful ways to let them know you respect them and to deepen 
the relationship.  The following 
gratitude exercise is one of the 
most powerful boosts to happiness 
level that has ever been recorded . . 
. for both giver and receiver: 
Write a letter of gratitude to 
someone--be specific about what 
you are grateful for about them. 
Deliver the letter in person and 
have them read it in front of you. 
That's it!  Easy Peasy.  Parents can model this.  It's a great "free" gift 
kids can give for Christmas too.  Now go have FUN with your friends 
and family!  
 
One more thing . . . We have postponed the LITTLE BEAR PARENT 
MEETING that was planned for Thursday December 3rd.  We have 
simply moved it back one week to Thursday December 10th!  Hope to 
see you then.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Leavitt Miller 
Dolores Elementary Counselor 
 

Hands down, these are terrific  turkeys… 
 

 
 

 
 

Our new face shields are easier to wear for 
little ones...and adults, too! 
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To  view our highlights video created by Brooke Elder and presented to 
the Board of Education, click on this link: 

 ​Keeping our heads up highlights video  
 
 

Technology class brings coding to life with Mr. Vega’s new robots… 

 

 

Learning from home can be fun, too… 
 

 
 
Wrapping up a Core Knowledge unit of study 
with wreaths filled with plenty of gratitude… 
 

 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1NceeTOuyYVIPhjvaQb6t7MyG8LfuXzQn/view?usp=sharing
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Music with Mr. Kelvington  is a hit with Boomwhackers Musical tubes: 

 
 

PE continues to rock with Ms. Elder’s warm up dances… 

 
 

Art with Mr. Vaughn always stands out in the halls...  
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The Core Knowledge study of the Human Body becomes life-sized and 
builds brain power… 

 

 

 

 
 

Guest speakers join remotely to enhance 
Core Knowledge units of learning… 

 

 
 

Learning to sign is now a whole school 
practice to improve  communication with all 

our Little Bears… 
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Joke of the week is also free advice from Principal McCormick… 

 

 

 




